The Woodcrest Villager

Special Edition: Covid-19 Pandemic

ISSUE #VIII

NOVEMBER, 2020

Welcome November!

"For me,
every hour is
grace. And I
feel gratitude in my
heart each
time I can
meet someone and look
at his or her
smile."
-Eli Wiesel



The foliage this October was tremendous, unphased by any pandemic, and we took every opportunity to savor another stunning New England autumn. We ventured up Mt. Kearsarge, with it's high views of blazing colors, and shared a picnic. We spent warm days on sunny patios. We sipped beer and enjoyed live Polka music for Oktoberfest. We planted bulbs and buttoned up gardens. We dressed up for Halloween and carved a pumpkin. And now, as we greet



November, we are looking back at all there is to feel thankful for. We are surely blessed at Woodcrest Village. While we are so grateful to have been fortunate and untouched by the virus, we are aware of the uptick in cases all over the

country and even in our area. So we reinforce the diligence and fortitude that have brought us this far.

November is the month when traditionally, Woodcrest Village throws a Volunteer Appreciation Tea. Well nothing about this year is traditional. While we are not able to host a house full of all our friends in the community, we are keeping them in our hearts and minds as we enter this season of gratitude.







After several seasons of quarantine, couldn't we all use a little retail therapy? Since we can't get out to the shops, we'll bring the shopping to us! This month, Go Lightly will deliver a small, well

rounded selection of clothing and accessories to freshen up our wardrobes! Go Lightly is a high quality local consignment tic array of items

sure to please a crowd. Woodcrest staff will man this in-house "store" and residents can charge their purchases to their accounts. So if you're looking for a shop with an eclec- little fall fashion, look no further!

Home Sweet Home Exhibit



The "Down by the Sea Side" exhibit was thoroughly enjoyable, but like the warm weather, it has come and gone. In November we will take a look at where we

came from in our newest show "Home Sweet Home." We've asked residents and their families to share with us the homes they

remember fondly. We'll get a glimpse of the houses we grew up in, had families in, and made lifetimes of memories in. The show will hang for the month of November.

Welcome New Neighbor!

Our Woodcrest household has grown! We are so pleased to welcome Chuck Curtis! Chuck joined our number a couple of weeks ago, and according safety protocol, has finished a quarantine period, so you'll be sure to see him out and about. You may remember Chuck attended Chair Exercise class before he moved in. We hope he will feel right at home!

ISSUE #VIII PAGE 3

November Notes

This month, we look forward to the Presidential Election. Whatever your political views are, this promises to be a very interesting contest! Many residents chose to vote by absentee ballot and those were completed last month. Those who didn't take that option, will have the opportunity to cast their vote by traditional ballot on Election Day (11/3). Ballots will be available at the Concierge desk and polls are open from 7am to 7pm.



Harp Concert
By DeLuna
has been rescheduled for
11/5 at 3
o'clock

November makes us all think of Thanksgiving, and everything that goes with it. Covid-19 has surely changed a lot about the way we celebrate, but we know how to make the most of the situation. We will still have a feast that can't be beat, featuring local ingredients cooked from scratch! We'll eat together and enjoy the holiday!



Men's Group Meets Again!

After a bit of a hiatus, our Men's Group will be meeting again this month! Though we won't have the usual crew of visitors in our midst, there will still be coffee, pastry and good conversation! So gents, we'll see you there on Wednesday mornings at 9 am!

A Very Happy Birthday to;
Sheridan Danforth 11/1 Wally Grover 11/4
Janet Gillespie 11/18 Kathleen Dunbar 11/22

